
PUBLIC HEARING 

The City of Fulshear Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on December 1, 2022; 

The public hearing will take place at 10 a.m. at Fulshear City Hall, 6611 W. Cross Creek Bend Lane, 

Fulshear, Texas 77441 to hear the application of QSR Real Estate Holdings LLC, requesting a variance to 

Chapter 28, Article III: Site Development, Division III-2: Parking, Loading and Access, Sec 28-3-17 Surface 

and Maintenance of the Fulshear Code of Ordinances. The 0.20-acre tract is located within the Fulshear 

Block 1 Lot 9-12 and more precisely located at 8502 Syms Street, Fulshear, Texas 77441. The application 

may be inspected at the Planning Department during regular business hours. Interested parties may 

appear at the public hearing and be heard with respect to the application. For more information 

regarding this request contact Rodrigo Rodriguez, City of Fulshear, 281-346-8860. 
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